
Make sure your voice is heard!

Walderslade Woodland Beechen Hall

Impton Lane Open Space,
noticeboards, benches, bus

shelters

Vinters Valley
Nature

Reserve

Sandling Village Hall,
Green, planters,

seats,sign,
noticeboards

Closed churchyard, BPC
burial ground, village

green, benches,
noticeboard, signs, war

memorial

Franklin Drive Play Area,
Weavering Diamond Jubilee

Orchard, Grove Green
Community  Hall, Weavering
Village Hall,  noticeboards,

war memorial

Weavering Heath

Boxley Parish Council looks after
many Community Assets and
supports other groups who care
for other assets.

We are currently constructing a five year
plan for the Parish.  Please let us know

what you would like us to do.

Boxley Parish Council is
consulting on your behalf
with KCC, MBC, and other
organisations.  Major
current issues are Lidsing
Garden Village, the A229
changes and MBC’s
Community Governance
Review of Grove Green.

Dove Hill Allotments

BPC Managed Asset

Other  group managed asset



 Boxley Parish Council working for you

For further information please contact
Boxley Parish Council on 01634 861237 or
email: clerk@boxleyparishcouncil.org.uk

Be kept informed on local issues, future meetings etc by adding
us on Facebook or signing up to our Community alert emails or
visit our website (QR code below).

Scan the QR code 
for the MBC
consultation

These are your Councillors

Walderslade and Lordswood - Boxley Parish Council is fully responsible
for 100 acres of Walderslade Woodlands which is a major local asset.  We
are producing new management plans.  Please join our volunteers.

Lidsing - Allocated in the MBC 2024 Local Plan as a garden village of 2,000
houses and new employment.  We are working hard to ensure that the
impact of this development on the infrastructure, particularly the road
network and services, of our existing communities is minimised as much as
possible.

Sandling - Working on the A229 changes and with the KCC Active
Travel Team to improve the shared path on Old Chatham Road.

Boxley - We have been surveying traffic flows through the village to
find ways to protect the village and its residents.  We are in the process
of major repairs to the assets of the closed churchyard.

Grove Green and Weavering - Maidstone Borough
Council is conducting a Community Governance
Review of this area and is asking residents if they wish
to keep the existing Parish Council governance
arrangements in Grove Green or would they prefer
something different. There is a detailed leaflet on our
website and Facebook.  All residents are able to
complete the consultation as it affects the whole
parish.

 

2 Vacancies What are we doing?
? ?


